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WELCOME  

 
 
 
 

 
 

We missed you and we’re so glad 
you’re back! The first few weeks of 

school have been fantastic. It’s 
wonderful to see everyone again. 
Watching the children reconnect 

and meeting new friends is a 
beautiful sight. The Parent 

Advisory Counsel aka PAC is 
excited for another school year, 

bringing joy and enrichment to all 
of your students and your school! 

As a parent at Hyalite Elementary – 
you are a member of the PAC and 

we want to thank you and welcome 
each of you. Please do not hesitate 

to reach out should you wish to 
volunteer at the school or have any 
questions or concerns we can help 

address. 
hyalitepac@gmail.com 

hyalitepac.org 
 

VOLUNTEER 
Please join us on September 20th 
at 6:30pm in the Hyalite library. 
You will learn what your PAC 

does, has done, will do, and how 
you can help! Childcare is 

provided during the meeting. 

September 20th 6:30pm-7:30pm 

 

 

MOVIE NIGHT 
 

Join us September 22 at 7pm for a 
night under the stars. Bring your 

chairs, blankets, and enjoy a 
family night with popcorn and 

pizza while watching  
“The Secret Life of Pets” 

 
SUPERVISION IS REQUIRED AT ALL TIMES 

FREE POPCORN, $2/SLICE PIZZA 
GATES OPEN AT 6:30PM 

*Apparel available online & movie night* 

 

 
 

HIKER WEEKEND 
 

September 23-25th  
Grab your gear or school colors 
and head outside! Snap a photo 

showing your school pride 
outdoors and email it to the PAC 

with your name and teacher’s 
name. The classroom with the 
most photos sent in wins the 

GOLDEN BOOT! 
*Apparel available online & movie night*  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PIR DAY - NO SCHOOL 
SEPTEMBER 25TH 


